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In the Know                        June 8, 2018

Updated DSA Lockups Available

All of the approved updated lockups
for DSA departments and programs
can be found and downloaded from
the URCM branding website located
here. Contact Ray Willhoft if you do
not see yours. Please make sure you
use the new lockups for all of your
communications. 
 
If you have any trouble using your
lockups, then contact Brady Burns
for assistance.  
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